
Newsletter 2024

The theme for this term is “All
About Me”.

The educational focus will be on
the following topics:

This is me
Emotions
Self-portrait
My family and where we live
Our local area

Theme of the term

A very happy birthday to:

Jack
Lucas
Clara

August birthdays 

2nd September 2024, funded children will be returning to the nursery.
21st - 25th October 2024, half term holiday. The nursery will remain closed for children
who attend term-time only.
28th October 2024, INSET Day. The nursery will remain closed to everyone.

Important dates

We are excited to welcome back all the children, parents, and caregivers for the upcoming
term starting on 2nd September 2024.

We also want to extend a warm welcome to all new starters. We hope you settle in nicely
and make lots of new friends in the nursery.

Welcome back



Parents reminders
For everyone's safety, please remember to close the main gate behind you when entering or
leaving and do not allow unknown individuals to enter the premises with you.

Ms Nefeli
Nursery Manager

Ms Kelly
Nursery Deputy

Manager

DSL on site

Tel: 
020 8617 1819

Email:
manager@brightstardaynursery.co.uk

Ofsted registration number -
2553559

Contact us

For the academic year 2024-2025, the nursery has scheduled three Parents' and Carers'
Evenings on the following dates and times:

29th November 2024 from 18:00 to 20:00
4th April 2025 from 18:00 to 20:00
4th July 2025 from 18:00 to 20:00

The nursery will close at 18:00 on these dates. More information on booking an appointment
with your child’s key person will be provided closer to the time.

The ratios for staffing are as per those set in the EYFS Statutory Framework and are based
on the following age groups:

0-2 years: 1 staff member for every 3 children
2-3 years: 1 staff member for every 5 children
3-5 years: 1 staff member for every 8 children

Parents' and Carers' Evenings

Safeguarding / Ratios


